
 

 

Friends of St. Mark’s 
CE aided Primary School, Danebury Road,  

Hatch Warren, Basingstoke, RG22 4US 

 

Friends of St Marks – Meeting 

3rd Oct 2017, Staff Room, 7-8pm 

 

Well, the summer holidays are officially over and a new term and academic 

year well under way, we hope that your children are now back into the swing 

of things. 

 

The Friends of St Marks would like to welcome back all the parents/carers 

and children at the school, and we would like to offer a particularly warm 

welcome to all the new children and their parents/carers joining us this year. 

 

For those who do not know who we are, the Friends of St. Marks is a group of 

friendly committed parents/carers who endeavour to assist our school in 

whatever ways we can, traditionally organising Discos, Fun Days and other 

events to raise money for our children’s school.  We meet regularly in an 

informal setting to discuss and organise the events we run.  We are very keen 

for any of our school’s parents/carers who have an interest in helping the 

school to come along and get involved with the Friends, regardless of how 

little commitment they can offer. You may decide to join the committee or 

sign up to be an event volunteer. 

 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 3rd Oct at 7-8pm.  So please feel free to pop 

along and see how you could get involved. 

 


